
4. BOARD FUNDING ALLOCATIONS

The Community Advocate submitted a report detailing the expenditure outcomes on the various
funding allocations (discretionary, project, community workers and SCAP) made by the Board for the
2001/02 year.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That it be recommended to the appropriate Standing Committee(s) that the community workers
funding of $50,000 per annum continue to be provided and that this fund be utilised by the
Community Boards at their discretion as part of the Council’s annual allocation of discretionary
funding.

Please Note
Please refer to the Counci's minutes for the decision


